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Dear Secretary of State,
re: - Redetermination of A303 Stonehenge Scheme.

I wish to point out that National Highways has not fully assessed alternative routes which could be less
damaging to the World Heritage Site. For example, a southern bypass route would be cheaper even if
there might be some problems with it.

Neither have they explored alternatives to reduce road traffic, vehicle emissions and to improve access
to the South West.

Since the latest worrying IPCC report, concern for climate change has increased, with the need to take urgent

action to reduce carbon emissions, not increase them as any new Stonehenge road scheme would.
There is obviously an urgent need to reassess this scheme, bearing in mind the two major issues:
1. Climate Emergency
2. Our revered ancient monument
I would be most grateful for your help with the reassessment of these plans along these lines.

Yours sincerely,

DrrsvKen:





